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Regulatory Alert -  Mexico 
IFT have re-opened for business  

 

Further to PCS’ Regulatory Update issued on 20th September concerning the impact of the 

earthquake which struck Mexico City, it has now been confirmed that Mexican RF body 

Instituto Federal de Telecomunicaciones (IFT) have re-opened for business.  

 

PCS now expect Type Approval activities to resume as normal – Type Approval Applications 

can now be submitted and review of applications will resume. PCS do however anticipate 

small delays due to a backlog of work caused during the closure period. 

 

 

For further information on this Alert, please contact: 

 

Samanta Alvarez 

Product Compliance Specialists                

Email: samanta@productcompliancespecialists.com 
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